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From: Magee, Melanie
To: "rgilbert@gilbertlf.com"; "rgilbert@filbertlf.com"
Cc: Robinson, Jeffrey; Tomasovic, Brian
Subject: Request for an extension to file comments on the El Paso Electric Company, Montana Power Station draft PSD


permit for GHG emissions
Date: Friday, October 25, 2013 3:47:00 PM


Ms. Gilbert:
 
On Thursday, October 24, 2013, EPA Region 6 held a public hearing for the draft Greenhouse Gas
PSD permit for the El Paso Electric Company, Montana Power Station. During this public hearing,
you presented an oral comment to request an additional 60 days to provide review comments on
the proposed project. Your request was forwarded to the Multimedia Planning and Permitting
Division Director, Wren Stenger.  Based upon your request, Ms. Stenger has granted an extension
to the public comment period. The public comment period is now extended until Wednesday,
November 6, 2013.  As a reminder, the period for written public comments will remain open for
email transmittal until 11:59 pm, November 6, 2013. Comments submitted by U.S. mail must be
postmarked on or before November 6, 2013. EPA appreciates your participation in the public
hearing process and if I can be of any additional assistance, please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks, Melanie
 
Melanie Magee
Environmental Engineer
Air Permits Section (6PD-R)
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6
1445 Ross Avenue
Dallas, Texas  75202
(214) 665-7161
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